
Invercargill Contract Bridge Club 
Newsletter  -  January 2014 

Welcome 

-back to you all for 2014 

-to Kay Furness and Jan Jacobson now playing in Silver 

-to Shirley Bodkin who has transferred from Alexandra to Silver 

-to Bernie Kett who has returned to play in Reserve 

-to Bay Audiology as a new sponsor. 

 

Congratulations 

-to Sandy Buzzard for winning Holiday Bridge 

-to Christine Dallas, highest placed Reserve in Holiday Bridge 

-to Bob Atley and Vicki Bouton promoted to Open 

-to Christine Beauchamp, Christine Dallas, Lee Davies, Cathy Flawn. 

Yvonne Hughes and Richard McMillan promoted to Intermediate 

 

Teams 

-entry lists are up on the noticeboard, please put your entries in NOW 

 

Tournaments 

Bay Audiology 

A big thank you to Bay Audiology for coming on board as a sponsor. 

The Committee was asked to hold an Intermediate tournament, this is being 

held on 8 February along with the Junior tournament. Entries are 

disappointing in both divisions. The tournament will be POSTPONED unless 

a minimum of 5 tables in each division are received. -PLEASE support your 

Club and your sponsors by entering your tournament now. 

 

St John  

-this year our Charity tournament is in support of St John 

-“What they do” 

-ambulance and medical services 

-friends of the hospital and emergency department 

-first aid training courses, first aid kits and supplies 

-medical alarms, caring callers, health shuttles 

-we look forward to a great turnout to the tournament on 22 February. 

 

 



Learner’s Classes 

-commence on 11 February 

-spread the word to your family, friends, whanau, colleagues, neighbours  

 

Important Dates In February 

6 Teams – 1
st
 night 

8 Bay Audiology Tournament 

11 Learner’s Classes commence 

13 Mixed Teams – 1
st
 night 

20 Mixed Pairs – 1
st
 night 

22 St John Charity Tournament 

 

CHANGE OF DATES  

27 February is now Mixed Teams 

6 March is now Teams 

28 August is now Mixed Pairs 

4 September is now Teams  

 

Remember our suggestions box or you can contact any member of your 

committee with any questions, comments, complaints, criticisms or 

compliments. 

 

Yvonne Hughes 

President 

 

Please support our sponsors 

ILT  

SBS Bank  

Officemax 

Bay Audiology  

Toyworld Invercargill 

Bowmont Wholesale Meats  

Foveaux Communications Ltd 

Rowena Jackson Retirement Village  

 


